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Subject: The LNN Summer Pilgrimage is Coming Soon! w
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To: announcements@Iabyrinthnetworknorthwest.org

LNN Summer Pilgrimage View this email in your browser
July 15, 2017
1:00 PM to 3:00 PM

The Labyrinth Network Northwest Summer Pilgrimage is less than two weeks away.
Although this is a free event, registration is required. If you have not yet registered,

now is the time to do so. For those who registered in response to our first



announcement, all you need to do is show up on July 15. To register or ask

questions, email grace @labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org. Those who register will

receive a confirmation email with directions to the labyrinth.

The beautiful garden labyrinth in Portland's West Hills will be available
from 1:00 to 3:00, but we request you come at 1:00 to take part in the
opening ceremony and introductions. There will be ample time to walk,
journal and reconnect with others in the labyrinth community. Light
refreshments will be served.
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